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19th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Today we have created a new structure to provide smaller classes for Nursery, 
Receptions and classes for the children of critical workers and identified  children.  Pre-
Nursery will stay the same.  
 
We have planned which classrooms will be used and which staff are in these classes.  
When we have completed the planning around opening we will share this information with 
you.  
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Mann 
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